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Annual Annual 
MeetingMeeting

To ensure member and staff safety, the Thursday, March 3, 
2022 Cloverbelt Credit Union annual meeting will be held 
virtually instead of in person. All members are invited to attend 
our meeting by phone. The meeting starts at 3:00 pm and will 
be limited to our regular agenda items. There will be no gifts or 
prize drawings. Directors up for re-election are: Beverly Folgert, 
CCU Board Secretary and Terry Pisca, CCU Board Treasurer.

Registration must be completed by February 24th and will 
close after that date. To register, members must email us at 
annualmeeting@ccuwausau.com or call us at 715-842-5693 
and provide their full name, phone number they’ll be calling 
from, and email address. Members registered by February 
24th will receive instructions for joining the meeting, along with 
the meeting agenda and annual report, by March 1st. We hope 
you’ll join us.

Please join us in congratulating Cara PalmerCara Palmer as she celebrates her 
15th anniversary with the credit union. Cara joined CCU in 2007 
as a full-time teller at our Westside office on 24th Avenue and 
was promoted to head teller there in 2018. Cara’s friendly service 
and warm smile are just a few of the wonderful qualities members 
have enjoyed the past 15 years. Thank you, Cara, for your years of 
dedication and service to the CCU members. It is people like you 
who make the difference. Happy Anniversary!

Congratulations on YourCongratulations on Your
1155thth CCU Anniversary Cara! CCU Anniversary Cara!  

It’s important to verify your deposit account information with your tax preparer or your tax software 
before filing your taxes. For your convenience: 

 Cloverbelt Credit Union’s routing number is: 275982283

 When requesting deposit into your CCU checking account, use the 7-digit checking account 
number listed on the bottom of your check. This number typically begins with a “2”.

 For deposit to savings, ask any teller or membership services representative.

Important Information Important Information forfor Direct Deposit  Direct Deposit ofof Tax Refunds Tax Refunds

Important Notice for CCU TravelersImportant Notice for CCU Travelers
If you will be traveling outside of Wisconsin and plan to use your 

CCU debit card, please remember to stop in or call any CCU office 
so we can activate your card for use while you’re away.



CCU will again award scholarships to outstanding 
graduating seniors who plan to further their education 
beyond high school. 

To be eligible for the $500 scholarships, 
applicants or a member of their 
immediate family must be a CCU 
member in good standing. 

Applications are available from 
the guidance office at local high 
schools or via our website. The 
application deadline is April 1, 
2022 and scholarship winners 
will be selected by May 1.

Scholarships AvailableScholarships Available

Congratulations Congratulations 
December December 

Saver’s Sweepstakes Saver’s Sweepstakes 
Winners!Winners!

Two lucky CCU members each won $100 in 
the most recent Saver’s Sweepstakes drawing 
held in mid-January. Eugene V. was a statewide 
winner and Lynette H. was selected as the CCU 
member-only prize recipient. Eugene and Lynette 
are among the over 250 members who have a 
Saver’s Sweepstakes account - the account that 
gives you a chance to win money when you save 
money at CCU!
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HEADQUARTERS 110 McIndoe Street 715-842-5693

WAUSAU WEST 625 S. 24th Avenue 715-842-1309

WESTON 5906 Business Hwy 51 715-359-3080

MORTGAGE CENTER Inside CCU Headquarters 715-843-4663 

Like Us on Facebook                   Download the CCU appc c u w a u s a u . c o mc c u w a u s a u . c o m

Thanks to 
the generous 

donations 
members made 

to our Positive Positive 
ChangeChange project last 

quarter, CCU was 
able to make a 
nice donation 

to the Wausau Wausau 
Warming CenterWarming Center. 

CCU marketing 
director Carey von

Gnechten presented the check to Tracy Rieger, 
director of community homeless facilities for 
Catholic Charities. Thank you to everyone who 
contributed and helped make a Positive ChangePositive Change 
in our community!

CCU MembersCCU Members
 Help Make a Help Make a

Giving Veterans and Dogs
A New Leash On Life

This quarter, donations made to 
CCU’s “Positive Change” 

program will benefit the local chapter 
of K9s for Warriors, which provides 
support to both veterans and active 

service members by pairing them 
with highly trained service dogs. 

The majority of the dogs are rescue 
dogs. Each pair who graduates from 

the program represent two lives 
saved – the service dog and 

the veteran.


